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Rev. Robert Stolinski 
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Sister Gail Glenn, S.S.J., Principal 

 
Religious Education Program 

Maureen A. Myers, Director 
 

Music Ministry 
Tony Domzal, Organist, Music Director 

 
Sacristan 

Josephine Di Liberti 
 

Trustees 
Mr. Paul F. Jones 

Mary C. McCracken 
Parish Council President 

Kathleen McCarthy 
 

Catholic Academy of West Buffalo 
1069 Delaware Avenue • 885-6111 

 
Parish Office 

1035 Delaware Ave., Buffalo, NY 14209 
884-0053 • Fax: 884-2279 
E-mail: bettyh@blsacbflo.org 

Hours: 
Weekdays: 9:00 a.m.–2:00 p.m. 

Saturdays: 9:00 a.m.–12:00 noon 
 

Parish Website 
             www.blessedsacramentbuffalo.org  (NEW) 
    www.facebook.com/blessedsacramentbuffalo  

MASSES: 
Saturday: 4:30 p.m. • Sunday: 9:00 and 11:00 a.m. 
(Note: Consult inside pages for announcements of change in schedule.) 
Weekday and Holy Day Masses: See inside bulletin. 
 
CONFESSIONS: 
Saturday: 3:00-4:00 p.m. 
The Sacrament of Reconciliation is celebrated in room to right of Altar. 
 
BAPTISM: 
The Sacrament of Baptism will be celebrated after consultation with 
parents. Parents should notify the Parish Office at least  a month before the 
date of Baptism. A Pre-Baptismal instruction is held for the parents. 
 
MARRIAGE: 
The prospective bride and groom must have made arrangements for their 
wedding at least eight months before the wedding date. No weddings may 
be scheduled at or near, the times set for parish liturgies (confession, 
Saturday afternoon Mass, etc.). 
 
NEW PARISHIONERS: 
Welcome to active participation in our parish life. New families and 
individuals should  register with us at our Parish Office. 
 
MOVING AWAY: 
Please notify our office. Our parish will miss you! Please call us at 884-
0053 to give us your new address. 
 
SHUT-INS AND HOSPITALIZED: 
Please notify the Parish Office if you know someone who is in a hospital, 
nursing home facility, or house bound and in need of visitation. 

Blessed Sacrament Church 
1029 Delaware Avenue 

Buffalo, New York 14209 
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SUMMARY OF COLLECTION 

for June 10/11, 2017 
Total collection for above weekend and the previous 
week of electronic donations come to $ 2,137.00 
Total number of envelopes used and payments from on
-line and direct payments for the above week are:  53 
 Please consider making your contributions to the 
parish through a direct withdrawal program, or the 
option of charging your contribution to a credit card. 
Go to our website or call the rectory office. 
Electronic giving this week totaled $ .00 

MINISTRY SCHEDULE 
 SATURDAY & SUNDAY June 24/25, 2017 

Altar Servers:   4:30 p.m. Volunteer, 9:00 a. m. S. and G. 
Vaquero 11:00 a.m. Volunteer 
Greeters: 4:30 p.m. J. Nostro 9:00 a. m, S. McCarthy 11:00 
a.m.  F. Conti 
Lectors  
    4:30 p.m.  M. Hudson 
    9:00 a. m.  J. Turner 
  11:00 a.m.   M. McCracken 
Minister of Communion  
    4:30 p.m.  J. DiLiberti, C. Jones, Volunteer 
    9:00 a.m.   M. and G. Turner, A. Guercio 
  11:00 a.m.   Sr. T. Joo, C. Marin, M. J. Carroll 

 
MISSION APPEAL 

A Sister of the Missionary Sisters of the Holy Rosary will be 
with us  on the weekend of June 24 and 25. The Missionary 
Sisters were founded in Ireland in 1924 to work with women 
of Nigeria, West Africa. The Sisters are now an international 
community working in nine countries of Africa and in 
Brazil. They are a strictly missionary group with no 
institutions in the United States or Canada, so therefore rely 
almost exclusively on funds provided through the Society of 
the Propagation of the Faith and the generosity of the people 
back home to support their sisters on mission. They are 
deeply grateful for our contribution. 

WE NEED YOUR E-MAIL ADDRESS 
In these days of  new communication styles, e mail is now 
very important way to keep in touch. Our parish council is 
updating our registration files and is seeking everyone’s 
email address. Cards are in the pews, just fill one out and 
place it in the collection basket.  

 CORPUS CHRISTI                                                                                     BLESSED SACRAMENT 

JUNE 18, 2017 
MOST HOLY BODY AND BLOOD OF 

CHRIST  
All of our readings today give us rich images to help us grasp 
the meaning of the Eucharist: Manna, cup of blessing, one loaf, 
living bread. As we listen to the holy word of God, lets allow 
ourselves to rest in these and the words and phrases that we 
will hear, and give them a chance to feed our soul so that we 
can come to the table truly ready to celebrate and receive the 
Body and Blood of Christ. 
Deuteronomy 8:2-3 We live on every word. 
1Corinthians 10:16-17 The cup we bless and the bread we 
break are a participation in the body of Christ. 
John 6:51-58 Jesus is the living bread come down from 
heaven. 
 

Announced Masses 
Sunday, June 18, 2017 Corpus Christi  
        9:00 a.m.    For the People 
      11:00 a.m.  Dr. and Mrs. Samuel Varco req. by Mrs. Jean 
Haar 
Morning Prayer is at 7:45 a.m. from Monday to Saturday 
Monday, June 19, 2017  St. Romuald  
     8:00 a.m.  Cecilia Lehner req. by Richard Lehner 
Tuesday,  June 20, 2017 Weekday 
     8:00 a. m. Marian Tauriello req. by Family  
Wednesday, June 21, 2017 St. Aloysius Gonzaga 
     8:00 a.m.  Claire and George O’Neill req. by Estate 
Thursday, June 22, 2017 St. Paulinus of Nola and St. John 
Fisher 
     8:00 a.m. Maryann Killeen-Ast req. by Estate 
Friday, June 23, 2017 The Most Sacraed Heart of Jesus   
     8:00 a.m.   Dorothy Morrell req. by Arlene Poje and 
Christopher Poje 
Saturday, June 24, 2017 The Nativity of  St. John the 
Baptist 
     8:00 a.m.   Lucille and Salvatore Tripi, Tripi and Sandino 
Families req. by Estate 
 
Sunday Vigil  
     4:30 p.m.   Susan Lewis Fontana req. by Family 
Sunday, June 25, 2017   
     9:00 a.m.     Charolette and Joseph Kopera req. by son John 
Kopera 
   11:00 a. m.    For the People 
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RELIGIOUS EDUCATION NEWS 
Family Mass today Sunday, June 18th which is the Feast 
of the Body and Blood of the Lord. Any questions contact 
Maureen Myers at moey17@aol.com or cell  716-512-8176.  
Last Sunday eight of our teens received the Sacrament of 
Confirmation at St. Joseph’s Cathedral. We congratulate 
Jacob Dibble, Isabel Urbanski-Farrell, Patrick Ryan, 
Katherine Ryan, Sophia Vaquero, Frankie Wence, 
David Yeager and Molly Yeager. We pray that the Holy 
Spirit will inspire them to continue their  life of faith and 
service to others building up the Body of Christ. We look 
forward to encourage them to be an example for other young 
people to live their faith in the Catholic Church. 
 

CATHOLIC ACADEMY CORNER 
THE ANNUAL TUITION ASSISTANCE 

APPEAL IS UNDERWAY 
The need to give tuition assistance  to families who have a 
difficult time paying with increasing tuition costs is 
growing. Our Tuition Assistance Program relies on the good 
will offering made by parishioners of our affiliated parishes. 
Envelopes and information are available at the tables in 
church.  You can also go to the school website at cawb.org 
to make a donation. 

Registration for families interested in enrolling children for 
September 2017 continues. Call the office and come visit 
our school. You will have the opportunity to meet our 
principal and faculty. Office personnel are always available 
to discuss tuition, tuition assistance and review the 
registration process. Call 885-6111 for information.  

FOOD FOR ALL  
The collection will be the weekend of July 8th and 9th. 
Please place your donation provided in the church. Please, 
no expired or perishable food, nor used nor opened food 
boxes. 
 
2017 Catholic Charities Appeal continues, and 
has not yet reached its goal. If you have not given to this 
year’s appeal do so as soon as possible. The need is great. 
Now is the perfect time to help multiply God’s goodness 
and make a donation. Every day Catholic Charities is 
helping those who most in need. The goodness we give to 
one another can be multiplied and spread to many.  Visit 
www.ccwnt.org/donation and contribute to the 2017 
Appeal. Or send you donation through the parish. 
 
 

AREA ACTIVITIES 
Slow-Roll Buffalo is having and event on Monday June 19th. 
This popular weekly bike ride will be in the area from 6:30 
p.m. to 8:00 p.m. and may block streets for 15 to 20 minutes. 
Over 1,000 bicyclists will roll through. Orange and black signs 
can be seen on many of the streets along the route. 
Canisius High School’s HAP (Higher Achievement 
Program) camp for boys who have completed 7th grade begins 
June 28th. Canisius also offers sports summer camps and 
workshops in robotic and video game design and animation. 
Learn more and sign up at www.caniushigh.org/chssummer or 
call 882-0466 
Time for a Marriage Tune-Up! Do you expect your car to run 
forever without a tune-up? So why expect your marriage to 
keep going without maintenance? Worldwide Marriage 
Encounter offers the tools to keep a relationship in top 
condition. The next Worldwide Marriage Encounter Weekend 
will be June 23-25 at the Quality Inn and Suites, Exit 16, I90, 
Erie PA. For information visit www.WWME.org 
 

PARISH COUNCIL NOMINATIONS AND 
ELECTION IS COMING 

Our parish council is looking for five at –large members from 
our parishioners. If you are interested you can submit your 
name in the collection basket and you will be contacted. 
Encourage someone else if you see their talents that can be an 
asset to our parish life. Check the insert in today’s bulleting 

VOCATIONS 
 Jesus has given us His Body to eat and His Blood to drink so 
as to nourish us on our journey as his disciples. God has called 
some to share this gift of himself in a profound way. If God is 
calling you to a Church vocation, call Fr. Andrew Lauricella at 
847-5535. You can also Check out “Priest of the Month” stories 
www.buffalovocations.org!  

 

HAPPY FATHER’S DAY TO ALL OUR 
FATHERS, GRANDFATHERS, 

GODFATHERS, STEP-FATHERS, FOSTER 
FATHERS, AND ALL MEN TO EXPRESS TO 
US THE LOVING, CARING, COMPASSION 

OF GOD, OUR HEAVENLY FATHER. 

BUFFALO, NEW  YORK                                                                                               JUNE 18, 2017     
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